
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
LIBRARY COMMISSION 

 December 9, 2013 – 11:30 AM 
Austin History Center 

810 Guadalupe St. 
AUSTIN, TEXAS 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the December 9, 2013, 
meeting for the Library Commission has been 

cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will 
be at 6 P.M. on Monday, January 27, 2014, at the 

Austin History Center, 810 Guadalupe Street 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act.  Reasonable modifications 
and equal access to communications will be provided upon request.  Meeting locations are planned with wheelchair 
access.  If requiring Sign Language Interpreters or alternative formats, please give notice at least 4 days before the 
meeting date.  Please call Sharon Herfurth at the Library Department, at 512-974-7420 for additional information; 
TTY users route through Relay Texas at 711.  
 
For more information on the Library Commission, please contact Sharon Herfurth at 512-974-7420 or 
sharon.herfurth@austintexas.gov 
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